
DICKENS COUNTY BUDGET HEARING NOTICE 
 
A public hearing will be held on August 22, 2022 at 8:45  a.m. in the Multi-
Purpose Room of the Dickens County Annex.    The purpose of this hearing is 
to receive public comment on the proposed budget for fiscal year 2022-2023.  
 
Following the Public Hearing the Dickens County Commissioner’s Court will 
convene a Special Meeting at 9:00 a.m. to consider the budget for adoption.  
The proposed budget was filed on August 2, 2022 with the Dickens County 
Clerk and is available for inspection in the Clerk’s Office. Also, a copy was 
posted on the County website at www.co.dickens.tx.us on the same date.  
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